
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE
MEETING MINUTES

Wednesday, September 10, 2014 – 7:00 p.m.

Present:  Chairperson Jack O’Brien and Committee Members Noni West, David Laustsen, and Joe
Flood.  Also present were Chief James Donnelly and Borough Manager John Davis.

The Minutes of the August 13, 2014 meeting were approved.  (West-Flood)

John explained that a recent court case revealed that the no parking zones on East Court Street
between Main and Broad Streets were not ordinanced.  At John’s recommendation, the Committee
voted to recommend that Council authorize the drafting and advertising of an ordinance officially
creating these zones.

The Committee next approved the Public Safety and the Parking 2015 Capital Budgets as
presented for submission to the full Council at the first 2015 Budget Meeting.

Finally, the Committee voted to recommend that Council approve a parade and street gathering
permit for Busy Been Toys’ Halloween Parade.

Adjourned:  7:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

John Davis
Borough Manager
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